
Richard 0. Davis, Ph.D. 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION I 
2100 RENAISSANCE BOULEVARD, SUITE 100 

KING OF PRUSSIA, PA 19406-2713 

July 5, 2017 

President and Chief Executive Officer 
Sibley Memorial Hospital 
5255 Loughboro Road, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20016-2695 

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 030-14754/2016-001, SIBLEY MEMORIAL 
HOSPITAL, WASHINGTON, D.C. 

Dear Dr. Davis: 

This letter refers to your June 16, 2017 correspondence informing us of the indirect change of 
control to The Johns Hopkins Health System Corporation, in response to our June 5, 2017 letter 
and Notice of Violation. The amendment request for the change of control will be processed 
separately under mail control number 599876. Thank you for informing us of the corrective and 
preventive actions documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future 
inspection of your licensed program. 

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. 

Docket No. 030-14754 
License No. 08-07398-03 

cc: Jordie Keck, Radiation Safety Officer 
District of Columbia 

Sincerely, 

James P. Dwyer, Chief 
Medical Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 


